
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  Pre-School Post 

No.6. 25th November 2021 

Hello, 

This week we have begun to look at people who help us. The children have a good idea of many 

different occupations and they have enjoyed role playing these. Especially the military roles, marching, 

hiding in the camouflage dens and blowing the whistle to be heard! The biggest compliment was a child 

who asked me “can I be a teacher when I am bigger?!” We would love to welcome any parents or 

extended family members that might want to share their role from the community for a few minutes 

with the children. 

The home corner has become a very busy (and messy!) bakers shop. The children have had so much fun 

with the flour, filling cake cases, baking trays with creations and baking in the oven. There has been lots 

of mathematical language developed as they discuss, weight, cooking times in the oven, and serve in 

the shop some of which are quite expensive biscuits! The children have loved role playing this back to 

parents as they sell their biscuits at the end of the day. We also appreciate that’s its parents first time in 

the classroom, since COVID restrictions have allowed visitors. 

In group time, we have been testing our listening skills, this is tricky! We have played sound lotto games 

and are getting better at this. 

Some of the children have had the opportunity to visit the school hall where we challenge our physical 

skills using the apparatus. We try to do this once a week and its lovely for the children to see siblings 

working in class, and say hello to the admin team who always welcome a chat with the youngest 

members of the school. 

Kerry Evans 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates 

3rd December Christmas Jumper 
Foss Santa Dash 
(2pm) 

14th December Christmas Lunch. 

16th December am 
 
16th December pm 

Christmas party 
 
Last day of Pre-
school. 
 

 
My email should you need to contact me k.evans@stockbridge.hants.sch.uk 

Children in Need 

Thank you to all those parents 

who supported this. It was fun to 

see children dressed up. You 

raised… 

 

 

Christmas Party 

It is that time of year already and everyone is 

busy making plans. Pre-school Christmas party 

will take place on the morning of 16th 

December, our last day of term. If your child is 

not normally in on that day, they are welcome 

to come, but this must be pre booked. Please 

speak to a member of staff so we can cater for 

all the children. 

People who help us visitors, Thank you to those of you 

who have given up a few minutes out of your day to support us 

this week. 

 

 

 

School cook 

Fireman 
£51 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Pre-School Post 

No.6. 25th November 2021 

Independence 

We have been working hard at learning to put on 

our own shoes and socks. Each time children 

manage this skill they get to do their super power 

finger print to show how clever they are on our 

planning. One of the many ways we are encouraging 

children to be resilient and progress with their 

learning.   

Please ensure your child has suitable footwear in 

Pre-school that is both practical for the weather and 

them to attempt this important developmental 

milestone.  

My email should you need to contact me K.evans@stockbridge.hants.sch.uk 

 

Children in 

need 
(of a biscuit!)   

Thanks for your support!  

 

 


